
cenin.co.uk

Scan the QR code from a mobile device and
have your say on renewable energy mynyddygaerwind.co.uk

PAC Consultation Sessions
Join us at one of the below sessions where you can 

ask questions about our plans, as well as view copies 
of the information contained on our project website.

All sessions will run from 5 - 7pm

Thursday 6th February
St Tyfodwg’s Church, Glynogwr

Wednesday 12th February
Bryncethin Memorial Hall, Bryncethin

Wednesday 19th February
Blackmill Community Centre, Blackmill

Thursday 27th February
Heol y Cyw Social Club, Heol y Cyw

Wednesday  5th March
Pencoed Welfare Hall, Pencoed



Dear Resident, 

You will hopefully have already received communication from us
about our plans to develop a wind scheme on Mynydd y Gaer, part
of our wider plans for the Bridgend Energy Hub. 

We are now getting in touch to let you know that the Pre-
Application Consultation (PAC) for this project will run from the 
28th January until the 11th March 2025. 

During this time, the various sections of our draft planning
application will be made available on our project website, and you
will also be able to access a number of informative digital slides
which will outline our proposals. 

The Pre-Application Consultation is an opportunity for you to find
out more about our plans and for us to better understand your
views and opinions on the scheme before we submit our full
planning application later in 2025. 

We are working closely with the Coity Wallia Commoners
Association and the Dunraven Estate to formulate a unique
ecological management plan for the site, details of which you’ll find
opposite.

We hope this plan will both maintain and enhance the area for the
50 year lifetime of the project and beyond.

Please visit mynyddygaerwind.co.uk to find out more about the
project and send any questions, feedback or comments about our
proposals to jessk@cenin.co.uk & damian.barry@rps.tetratech.com

Martyn Popham 
Director & Project Lead


